
Report of the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

7. BIOBLITZ HAGLEY PARK/BOTANIC GARDENS 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Judy Grindell, Landcare Research, Lincoln, David Given, 

Botanical Services Curator, and Kelvin McMillan, Parks and Waterways Planner, outlining a proposal 
to host a Bioblitz in Hagley Park and the Botanic Gardens in April 2005. 

 
 Kelvin McMillan attended and explained that a bioblitz is a scientific race against time.  The aim being 

to record as many species of plants, animals and fungi as is possible in a 24 hour survey on a 
designated site. 

 
 The Committee decided: 
 
 1. To receive the information. 
 
 2. To invite the public to visit this project. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


